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[bookmark: _GoBack]In our last meeting we first classified the animals on the cookie cutters into groups of egg producing animals and non-egg producing animals.  Next, we rolled, shaped, baked and decorated our sugar cookies. While the cookies baked, we went to the classroom and ate our North Carolina fresh foods. Some of the foods we enjoyed were a Youth Market Turkey, fresh deviled eggs, sweet potatoes, mashed potatoes, and homemade applesauce! As we ate, Jojo shared with us pet safety for the holidays.  To complete our holiday celebration, we ate our cookies and enjoyed a fun time playing “Night in the Museum” and other games.   We look forward to meeting again next year, in 2020!
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